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From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:17 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2018-0305

-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:44 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment 
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 
Josh Charboneau 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
I think the customers of enbridge will all agree it's already hard enough to pay the prices they all for 
now. If it's increased it'll put more people in financial trouble including myself. Have had heating bills 
of close $400 a month in the winter, with heat set at 15.5 celsius. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




